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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 7, 2013

TO: Honorable Gary Elkins, Chair, House Committee on Technology
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2668 by Vo (Relating to requirements applicable to meetings of the governing board

of certain junior college districts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The provision of the bill would require the governing board of the junior college district with a
total student enrollment of more than 20,000 in any semester of the preceding academic year to
post its meeting materials on its website and broadcast its open meetings. Based on a survey of
several community colleges, it is assumed that any additional costs to community colleges that
meet the criteria could be accomplished by utilizing existing resources.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
LBB Staff: UP, RB, SK, DE
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